
From: Smolik, George
To: Hudson, Sharon
Cc: Peterson, Gordon; Smith, Beverly; Bush, Tyesha; Allwein, Russell
Subject: RE: Response to CFO -2012-0260
Date: Friday, August 17, 2012 10:07:50 AM

Sharon,
Please see below and use the version of the memo at this link.  I understand that it was
revised yesterday.
Thank you.
George
 
 
 

·          http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/plans-performance.html
o     http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/plans-performance.html#expense

 
We’ve also added related links on the following pages:
 

·          http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/conferences.html
·          http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/open/transparency.html#info-about

 
In addition, we’ve added the following highlight to What’s New On Our Site:

August 16, 2012
Conference Expense Waivers and Reports
Describes NRC actions in response to Executive Order (EO) 13589, entitled "Promoting
Efficient Spending," which directed Federal agencies to "take even more aggressive steps
to ensure the Government is a good steward of taxpayer money."

 
 
From: Smolik, George 
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2012 9:57 AM
To: Hudson, Sharon
Cc: Peterson, Gordon; Smith, Beverly; Bush, Tyesha; Allwein, Russell
Subject: RE: Response to CFO -2012-0260
 
Sharon,
Attached is a publicly available document requesting a waiver for the RIC as a result of
OMB memo M-12-12.
George
 
 
From: Hudson, Sharon 
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2012 9:03 AM
To: Peterson, Gordon; Smith, Beverly; Bush, Tyesha; Allwein, Russell; Smolik, George
Subject: FW: Response to CFO -2012-0260
 
Does DPB have a response to the attached FOIA request?
 
Sharon M. Hudson
Administrative Assistant to the CFO and Deputy CFO
Office of the Chief Financial Officer
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301-415-7322
 

From: Matheson, Mary 
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2012 8:19 AM
To: Shah, Maria; Kaplan, Michele; Hudson, Sharon
Cc: Mitchell, Reggie
Subject: Response to CFO -2012-0260
 
Sharon,
 
Attached is a FOIA request for any letters, reports, e-mails or other documents in response to the
OMB M-12-12 issued May 11, 2012 (conference costs of federal agencies).
 
The Division of the Controller did not issue any agency guidance as a result of OMB M-12-12.  We
have no documents to submit as part of this FOIA request.
 
I do believe that DPB may have prepared guidance or Jim and Bill Borchardt may have sent a joint
memorandum relating to the OMB memorandum.  DOC did not issue any guidance on this subject.
 
Please let me know if we need to do anything else.
 
Mary


